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Dear Dr. Celebonovic,

Thank you for submitting your review report on the Research Article 373674 titled "Numerical study of membrane configurations," 

by Luka Mesarec, Miha Fošnaric, Samo Penic, Veronika Kralj-Iglic, Samo Kralj, Wojciech Gózdz and Aleš Iglic, and for taking the 

time and effort to review this manuscript.

Best regards,

Israa Hussien

Editorial Office

Hindawi Publishing Corporation
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